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Tuesday September 3, 2013
Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s):

We believe that regular attendance is an important part of academic success.  Riverdale Collegiate has an automated attendance tracking system. This system will phone the home phone number indicated on the Student Verification Form on a daily basis to inform parent(s)/guardian(s) of their student’s absences.  We at the school can only provide the necessary feedback to parent(s)/guardian(s), and support to students, if the school and home work together.  

When a student is going to be absent, parent(s)/guardian(s) are requested to call the Attendance Office (at 416-393-9886 Ext. 20005) and inform the school.  In order to keep the teachers informed, a note must be handed into the Attendance Office, upon the student’s return to school.  To ensure the absence is legitimate, we request that the note contain the following:



1.
Be in ink and dated



2.
Contain the time/dates of the missed classes



3.
Give the reasons for the absence



4.
Carry the formal signature of at least one parent/guardian

Your child/ward’s Vice Principal should be notified of extended absences due to hospital stays or medical procedures.  Medical documentation will need to be provided under these circumstances.  Arrangements will be made with teachers with respect to evaluations missed.  

If the absence is going to be for an extended period of time as a result of a family vacation, your child/ward must meet with their Vice Principal prior to going on the trip.  Documentation stating the period of absence, such as a copy of the itinerary and plane ticket, must be provided to the office prior to leaving on vacation.  Vacation taken outside of what is published in the school calendar will result in a mark of zero on any evaluations missed during the absence.
We look forward to your support with this and other matters.

Yours sincerely,

Kenn Harvey

Principal
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